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Clothing  
• Do you know that the clothing production industry is estimated to be responsible for about 20% of global 

clean water pollution from dyeing and finishing products. You can reduce the impact of your clothing by 
donating used clothing. Our clothing drive continues until the end of January. Bring in your gently used 
clothing. Boxes are placed around the main floor of the school. 

 
 
Exams 

• Any student with an IEP who would like to write any of their exams in AR or the library must come to 
room 102 to sign up before today with Ms. Delaney or Ms. Longley.  

 
 
Guidance 

• Looking for some extra help with exam prep or time management? Check out the Bulletin Board across 
from the main office! Lots of useful info there to consider. 

 
 
Hockey 

• The Varsity Boys’ Hockey team got off to a slow start against Courtice yesterday. After 2 periods the 
teams were tied at 2 each. The Rebels took to the ice in the 3rd ready to win – 3 goals were scored in a 
span of 26 seconds. Congrats to the team for securing first place in the East division!! 

 
 
Student Council 

• Attention all students! Student Council is hosting a semi-formal dance on. Tickets must be purchased by 
February 17 by 3 pm. and behaviour contracts must be signed and returned by February 17 as well. 
Contracts are available for PPHS students and guests outside room 232 and at the main office. Come 
dressed to impress and dance the night away with your fellow staff and students! 

 


